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Prescott Library Parking Lot Improvements 

July 2024 

ROADWAY PROJECT 

The project consists of the reconstruction of the Prescott Library’s southern parking lot to 

comply with ADA requirements. Access to the library will remain open during construction; 

there will be no parking in the library parking lot off Marina Street during construction for 

the safety of crews and pedestrian traffic. 

The engineering design contract was awarded to Kimley-Horn and Associates. Final plans 

and specifications have been reviewed and approved. Combs Construction Inc. submitted 

a proposal that has been approved by both Staff and Council. Construction began on May 

28th and is on schedule to be completed by beginning of July 2024. 

 

 

City Contact Information 

Project Manager: Thomas Burchfield 

Phone: (928) 777-1130 

 

https://prescott-az.gov/capital-improvement-projects/capital-improvement-program/

